
Letter from Morocco about True Father’s Novel Contest, "Jesus Christ and the 
Agony of the Cross: God's Will or Man's Failure?" 
 
Armand d' Alcantara 
March 29, 1972 
 

Army General Armand d' Alcantara-Et-Bourbon 

Nuclear physician, Cancerologist 

8, rue Jouinot-Gambetta 

Tel. 340-45 

Rabat, Morocco 

 

Mr. Reiner Vincenz 

Delegate of the Holy Spirit Association for the Unification of World Christianity 

7. Rue Le Sueur 

75 Paris XVI, France 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

I thank you for your letter of March 8, 1972, announcing the delay of the information packet concerning 

the Holy Spirit Association contest. 

 

Do you think the contest will take its normal course? I might say, the subject submitted for the writers' 

contest interests me greatly. I had, in fact, begun a work with the same subject because the situation of 

Christianity remains, on the civilized level, the dominating question of our age, while so many great 

changes are taking place. Sooner or later, we will be headed towards unity of faith and conception with 

regard to the Christian and universally social ideal. 

 

I would be infinitely grateful if you would keep me informed concerning the contest. It is interesting in 

virtue of the publishing of books, I believe, that is expected. The evil of the age is such that no valid 

editor is, willing to interest himself in the Christianity of life which is considered trite and backward. 

Thus, books published are only interested in Maoist and liberal leftism, contrary to life. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Armand d' Alcantara 

Man of Letters, Literary Prize of Algeria 

First Prize of the Liberation, etc. 

Refugee in Morocco, without a country 

 


